Tuesday, October 12, 2010
Dear parents and guardians,

Here we are in our second month of school and it has been a busy month at that.  The staff and students have been working hard and are well on their way to a positive, energetic year.  Attached please find the calendar of the remainder of October and November.
Lunch Orders:  Thank you to Ms. Phelan, Mrs. Fuhr and Mrs. Roblin for working on the lunch orders.  Lunch orders for November are due in to the office by October 26th.  Please remember that when students bring warm-ups for the microwave they need to bring their utensils.  The canteen has a limited supply of utensils and may not have them if your child needs them.

Halloween:  The staff would like to have a Halloween activity day on Friday, October 29th.  We are looking for parent volunteers to run stations for part of the day.  Students would move through the stations with their house team co-ordinators in groups of about 15-20 students.  Please let the office know if you are willing to be a volunteer for this day.

Carnival:  Thank you to the carnival committee for making plans for our carnival.  There is now a planning committee which means that the carnival will take place on Thursday, October 21st.  Thank you to all the volunteers for making this happen.  Please contact the carnival committee if you are able to volunteer.
P.A.C. Meeting:  The next P.A.C. meeting will be held on Monday, October 18th at 7:00 p.m. The P.A.C. will be holding elections at this meeting.  All parents/guardians are welcome to attend these meetings.  Meeting times are from 7:00-8:00 p.m. 

Scholastic Book Fair:  The library will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from October 18th – October 25th.  Viewing of the selection will begin on Thursday, October 14th.  Parents are welcome to bring their pre-schoolers to purchase books during our book fair.  We will also have the book fair open during the carnival.  Funds raised from the book fair will be used to purchase items for the library.    
Sincerely,

Mrs. Kathy Scheck

Principal  Baldonnel Elementary School 
